Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Friday, 11 May 2018

Submission: From:

Sent: Wednesday, 9 May 2018 3:45 PM
To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Catherine Hill Bay

Re : Beaches subdivision submission of variation to approval 16_035. I object strongly to this, the plans are contrary to all
environmental guidelines!

I spend my days working to help improve waterways, and the environment, I cannot sit back and watch these greedy

developers, completely ruin our coastline. Inappropriate! ||| | G





